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Work to start on waterfront irrigation 
 
September 18, 2018 
COOKTOWN 
  
The grass will soon be greener at the Cooktown waterfront development, with the next stage 
of works to start in early October. 
 
Following the allocation of funds in this year’s budget, Council put the design, supply and 
installation of an irrigation system at the site out to tender. Think Water Cairns was last 
month awarded the tender, and work will start in the first week of October. The project is 
expected to take about two months, with the site remaining open to the public during the 
work. Areas will be barricaded for safety as needed, and visitors to the site are asked to be 
aware of signage during the construction. 
 
The Cooktown waterfront development was opened to the public in June, and includes 
parkland, barbecues, fishing platforms, exercise stations, a kiosk and amenities and a water 
park. The site will be officially opened with a gala community event on Saturday, November 
17. 
 
For more information contact Council’s Parks and Gardens team via email at 
mail@cook.qld.gov.au or phone on 4069 5444.  
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